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Booth Society - Land Acquisition

Martinez, Carlos R <carlos_martinez@fws.gov>
Wed 10/28/2020 12:27 PM
To:  Deisch, Shelly <Shelly.Deisch@state.sd.us>; Schwarz, Matt <matt_schwarz@fws.gov>
Hi Shelly and Matt.  I hope things are going safe and well.  

I just wanted to let you know that in September the Booth Society officially paid off the 64 acre tract and are the outright
owners of the property.  It is very exciting for all of us here.  We are forever grateful that the NRDA team made it
possible.  A list of donors can viewed at this link:  https://dcboothfishhatchery.org/land-donors/
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